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MEMO TO:  
STATE SOFTBALL COACHES
FROM:         
Mark Schusterman, FACA State Softball Chairman

Shelton Crews, FACA Executive Director
RE:              
FACA/HUDL Softball Clinic – December 6-8, 2018
Winter Clinic – Softball

Daytona Beach Hilton Oceanwalk Resort, 100 N. Atlantic Ave., Daytona Beach, FL (386) 254-8200.  Room rate is $105.00 night, single or double.  The Hilton offers $5 self parking (valet at full price), a coach reception and FREE internet in all rooms.  The hotel is walking distance to the Wing House, Sloppy Joes and Bubba Gump’s.  Cutoff date to make reservations is Nov. 20, 2018.  Join us in Daytona at this gorgeous resort.  www.daytonahilton.com.
Clinic registration is free for 2018-19 FACA members and $70.00 for non-members.  You may receive Inservice Points towards recertification requirements.  Although the D.O.E. has approved the FACA Clinics as a means of meeting the new requirements, your county must also approve the FACA Clinics for you to receive the points.  Be sure to check with your county office.  There is no extra cost for those receiving the Inservice  Points.  We will also have a hotel sponsored “FACA Coaches Reception” on Thursday evening, December 6th.  A DJ, Door prizes and a grand prize drawing of a weekend stay at the Hilton will be part of that reception.  Don’t miss the fun!  

Don’t miss your State Softball Clinic.  State Softball Chairman, Mark Schusterman has put together a strong list of speakers and topics for this year’s clinic.

See you in Daytona on December 6th!  
Checkout FACA website (www.floridacoaches.org) for updated clinic information.  We may have last minute changes due to speaker’s travel schedules.
Follow us on Twitter @FACACoach for Updates too!
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